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Memorandum 10-74 Planning Commission Recommendation for
the KPB Planning Commission

Memorandum ID: 10-074
Memorandum Status: Approved

MEMORANDUM 10-74

TO: HOMER CITY COUNCIL

FROM: MAYOR JAMES C. HORNADAY

DATE: MAY 19, 2010

SUBJECT: REFER TO PLANNING COMMISSION FOR RECOMMENDATION OF CANDIDATES FOR THE
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION.

Dr. Rick Foster has represented the City of Homer on the Borough Planning Commission and his term will expire
July 31, 2010. Pursuant to AS 29.40.020 members of the Borough Planning Commission shall be appointed by the
Borough Mayor. Recommendations for the Planning Commission representative are made by the City Council.

Borough Mayor David Carey has requested a list of candidates, which may include Dr. Rick Foster. This list is due
by June 18, 2010. It would be in the best interest to refer to the Planning Commission for their recommendation on
candidates interested in serving on the Commission.

RECOMMENDATION:

Refer to the Planning Commission for their recommendation of candidates interested in serving on the Borough
Planning Commission as Homer's representative.
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